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iLevel Management Inc. is happy to be celebrating its 1st year in business! 
 

We would like to use this opportunity to thank all of our vendor partners in trusting 
us with their business in the Canadian marketplace.  Additionally, the support we have 
been receiving from our distributor and retailer partners is greatly appreciated.  With 
the backing of everyone iLevel Management Inc. has been able to establish a strong 
and reliable business in a very competitive environment.  We continue to grow and 
add value for all our stakeholders and are looking forward to the years to come.   
 

As we celebrate our 1st year, iLevel Management Inc. is proud to be supporting a few 
Canadian charities.  We believe in order to define success you must first be able to give 
back to communities in need.  These two charities resonate with iLevel Management 
Inc. and we are happy to donate and support them. 
 

 
Single Mothers in Progress, otherwise known as SMIP, is a Non-Profit Organization 
that was created to give single mothers the opportunity to provide more stable, safe, 
and organized homes for their children.  We provide many services and programs to 
help both the children and mothers grow, increasing their chances of finding 
prosperity, growth education, and stability inside the homes of our community, 
allowing the children to grow and become valuable citizens in our society.   
 

 
 

Cause We Care Foundation is a Vancouver-based registered charity, founded to assist 
local single mothers and their children in need.  Since 2007, we have provided a ‘hand 
up’ to those dealing with poverty and the everyday challenges it brings.  In concert 
with our volunteer base, we assist families in need within the Greater Vancouver area 
through a variety of annual outreach initiatives.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Jimmy Vaid 
President 
iLevel Management Inc. 
 


